Valley Primary School	[image: S:\Admin Staff\Office\Stationery\Headed paper\VALLEY LOGO FILES\For screen use and office printing\Symbol-colour-HIRES.jpg]

 Beckenham Lane, Bromley, BR2 0DA	      email: admin@valley.bromley.sch.uk	                 telephone:  020 8460 1121
                                                                     website: www.valley.bromley.sch.uk	                  fax: 020 8466 8124

______________________________________________________________________________________



Year 6 – Farewell Celebrations

4th July 2017 


Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 pupils have been busy rehearsing for their production of Olivia, and would like to invite you to their performance on either Monday 17th July or Tuesday 18th July .  These performances are free for Year 6 parents and family members.   To reserve your seats (no tickets will be issued)  please complete the order form on Parentmail pmx.  We are sorry we cannot accommodate babies or younger siblings; those who attend Valley Primary School will watch the production during school hours.  The performance on Tuesday 18th will be open to members of the school community. Both performances will start at 6:30pm and we will aim to finish by 8:00pm.

To celebrate our Year 6 pupil’s time at Valley, we will be throwing a Year 6 BBQ on Wednesday 19h July from 5:00pm -7:00pm. The BBQ, which will cater for a range of dietary requirements, will have a Hawaiian theme and the children are welcome to dress and accessorise their outfits to suit this theme. Alternatively the children may prefer to come in their own clothes.   Come rain or shine, it will be a great evening. It will give our Year 6 children a wonderful send off as they say goodbye to Valley and begin a new chapter in their lives as they move to secondary school.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our traditional Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly will take place on Thursday 20th July at 2:30pm to which family members are invited.   Although numbers are not restricted please reserve your seats, again using Parentmail pmx.  

The assembly celebrates the pupils’ achievements from their time at Valley Primary School and gives them the opportunity to share their fond, and sometimes funny memories and their hopes and dreams for the future.   This assembly will also focus on their time at Arethusa. 
We hope you will be able to join us.

Yours sincerely,


 
Mrs Mulla and Miss Mole 
Year 6 Teachers 
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                                                     CARE – LEARN
                                            AIM HIGH – BE HONEST  
WORK TOGETHER – ENJOY WHAT WE DO
   LOOK AFTER WHAT WE HAVE – IMPROVE ON PREVIOUS BEST    


                                                                                                                 
                              
Valley Primary School Academy Trust (Company No 7695505)
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National Association for Able Children in Education




